
Financial & Corporate Services - Update noted. 
 
4 There was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of Financial 
Services regarding the work undertaken by Financial Services to support 
Sustainability, advising 
 
(1) that Catering and Facilities Management was part of Financial Services since 

2021 and had a hospitality service branded as “Encore” that operated in 21 
venues across the city; 
 

(2) that the key deliverables from the Service Plan had been developed to help 
modernise the service with 1 of those areas being aligned with the strategic 
aim of the Council and as a result 3 key workstreams had been developed to 
contribute to Sustainability, as detailed in the report; and 
 

(3) of the principles and results of the Encore Borrow Cup scheme located in the 
City Chambers and Kelvingrove Museum, indicating that scheme would be 
rolled out in locations at the Kelvin Hall, Mitchell Library and Riverside 
Museum. 
 

 


